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October 17, 2007

To: 
New Mexico Public Schools

District Superintendents

District Curriculum Directors

               NM Charter Schools

From:
Sally A. Wilkinson


State Director


Instructional Material Bureau
MEMORANDUM

RE:  Senate Bill 1019 from 2007 Session; Textbook Policy Reminder
Dear Administrator:

This letter is regarding the process by which the Instructional Material Bureau (IMB) will monitor Districts in providing sufficient ‘student curriculum conformant textbooks’ for students to take home in compliance with Senate Bill 1019.

Subsequent to the 2007 Legislative session and SB 1019, the Instructional Material Bureau notified all District Superintendents of the new law and that a district policy was to be developed to ensure that sufficient texts were available for students to take home. This message was reiterated at the 2007 Spring Budget Workshop (April 4, 2007) and is included in Supplement 9.    

A copy of the district textbook policy is to be on-file with the IMB no later than December 31, 2007 articulating the process by which the district will enforce the new provision.  

Upon receipt of the district policy, IMB will review it for compliance and send the final approval to the fiscal bureau to grant the release of the Final Instructional Material Allocation in January 2008. 
This process will provide the Instructional Material Bureau an opportunity to analyze the policies and develop a monitoring process for the upcoming school year.  

For your convenience, Senate Bill 1019 has been attached for your review.  Please contact myself via email at sally.wilkinson@state.nm.us  or 505.476.0315 or contact Cia Tapia at cesaria.tapia1@state.nm.us or 505.827.64-15 if we can be of any further assistance.
Cc: Gilbert Perea, Assistant Secretary
Attachment



